

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
 - w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 14th May

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Governors O

Paul Duignan has been a governor at St Hugh for many years and both his children attended the school. Paul has been a fantastic friend to our school over the years, providing support and guidance to our community. For family reasons Paul has decided to step down from the board and I would like to publically thank him for his amazing contribution over the years; his wisdom will be sorely missed.

As a result we have a vacancy on the board for a parent governor and we will be asking for a volunteer to join the governors. The role is not to represent the views of all the parents and carers it is to give your own personal view on events or items on the agenda. If you are interested or require more information about the role please see Mr Mountcastle, in person or via phone or email. The deadline for expressions of interest is Friday 28th May.

Gate & deve

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





